
Dear rules committee Member, 
 
I request that you do not pass SB 870 out of committee for a vote.  Oregon is a mostly 
rural state with a relatively small population.  Passing this bill will negate my vote 
entirely as it will be driven geographically by large urban cities across the US, which do 
not represent the situation of the majority of Oregonians.   
 
As a committee member, you need to represent all of us, not just Portland.  You cannot 
say you represent Oregon if you pass this bill. 
 
Regards, 
sharon harvey 
Florence, OR 
 


